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EDUCATIONAL VISIT BY IT STUDENTS OF TEMI GOVT SR. SECONDARY SCHOOL 
46 IT students of Temi Sr. Secondary School visited ICFAI UNIVERSITY SIKKIM on 12th 
September 2019 for an Educational Visit Program. The visit was mainly done for acquiring 
and enhancing knowledge regarding technologies that will help them in shaping their skills. 
The students were briefed about IT and its various techniques and technologies by the 
faculties of IT Department of the University. 

 

 
 


